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Upcoming Dates

Thursday, May 25th -- STEAM FAIR (5:30-7pm)
Monday, May 28th -- Memorial Day (No School)
Wednesday, May 30th -- Mrs. Munns Budget Coffee (8:15am)
Saturday, June 2nd -- "Friends of Sauganash" Spring Benefit (6-11pm)
Thursday, June 14th -- 8th Grade Graduation (4-5pm)
Tuesday, June 19th -- Last Day of School (3pm Dismissal)

Testing
Congratulations to all the students who
completed their end of year testing. We will
still be testing next week with 7th Grade
finishing their EOY testing. As always
please get a good nights sleep and healthy
breakfast.

TWITTER
 
Reminder....If you are not on Twitter you
are missing out on tons of pictures,
valuable information, and fun school event
reminders. Join today and follow our school
account and many of the teacher/staff
accounts. @SauganashChiefs

Sauganash Student Participate
in Skate Competition

Sauganash 3rd Graders:
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YR0rpiNp7vDHp9Az5Z3ztTz2wIDTvywoiSBOewqfRqmVq0igdUTlukRXD8sqaO0JL-bQurC0cVjebQ5JSsO0Z1xHftq8pXAgHpb8HKTiJiFuStio6sswMsSqwSarqriIuraf7kny9ZqVtCcwQyzuEefDfc6mwlfC30OiYHY-5nWaf8a0ms6y3A==&c=FtzBAtj6yZVgxorq2ByOE9-k0_fLQ97N0j-kEMZM-HpDEzWVw0LThA==&ch=W2Jo0gGFEp6thsQxaWKorn2KHl8b_pDp6YJl986PKKx3aVfnszOmFw==


 

Rosemary Jensen
Lejla Begicevic
Cora Frieswyk
Lola Michel (Not Pictured)
Jade Guzman (Not Pictured)

 
 
A big shout out to these ladies who trained
hard for their Figure Skating competition
last week at Skokie Ice Rink.

Maddex & Jon Hamm
Illinois Make-A- Wish Ball

 
 

Maddex Moskowitz (3rd
Grader) and some of the
other wish recipients with
Jon Hamm on stage at
the Make-a-Wish Ball
2018.

 
 
http://illinois.wish.org/ways-to-
help/events/wish-ball
 
 
http://illinois.wish.org/ways-to-help

COMING DOWN TO THE
WIRE......LAST DAY TO GET

YOUR TICKET TODAY FOR
THE 2018 BENEFIT!

http://illinois.wish.org/ways-to-help/events/wish-ball
http://illinois.wish.org/ways-to-help


RAFFLE TICKET DEADLINE APPROACHING...
May 29 is the deadline to sell raffle tickets and win prizes for you and your
classrooms! We are just UNDER $10,000. We need to raise $6,000 more to
reach our goal! The classroom that turns in the most money this week



will get a pizza party. This will be counted the day after Memorial Day so
get out there and sell this week and Memorial Day weekend!
 
 
RAFFLE RESULTS WEEK ENDING MAY 18 - WINNING SELLERS!
Tier 1: Classroom 102; Student Samuel Trusdale in 201
Tier 2: Classroom 115; Student Rosemary Jensen in 115
Tier 3: Classroom 221; Student Matthew Gumenyuk in 221
 
 
CLASSROOM ART PROJECTS FOR AUCTION
Thanks to all our students and tireless project leaders (parent volunteers!) the
classroom art projects are complete. These creative works of art for each grade
will be available for auction either at the Spring Benefit or online
atFOS2018.gesture.com. Visit https://tinyurl.com/y7pt458l to see each
artwork, or go to Friends of Sauganash Facebook
pagehttps://www.facebook.com/sauganashpta/ to see the full album with
descriptions!
 
 
 MORE SNEAK PEEKS AT SILENT AUCTION ITEMS
Here’s a sneak peek at a few items in our Silent Auction you won’t want to
miss:

A one-night’s stay at The Hotel at Midtown, a boutique hotel located at
the Midtown Athletic Club
A private cosmetic consultation with Dr. Carolyn Jacob (valued at $150)
at Chicago Cosmetic Surgery and Dermatology
A custom-made dinner for two at Gather in Lincoln Square
Over $240 worth of tickets to DePaul sports games including men's &
women's basketball, men's & women’s soccer, volleyball, and softball

Raffle Ticket Update
We are just under $10k in the raffle with a goal of $16k and about a week left. We have
offered a pizza party to the classroom that produces the most sales in this final week.

Parents please encourage your children to sell the tickets that have been sent home or
ask for more through the main office. If each student sold the initial $30 that were sent

home we would meet our goal. And if you need more tickets please reach out to Marcia
Shapiro at msshapiro@aol.com

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YR0rpiNp7vDHp9Az5Z3ztTz2wIDTvywoiSBOewqfRqmVq0igdUTluiffW0z0ry1N1oaN6QLooX4rEVIINNSau90iMTRC0QwZrK9V3A4wBqxSCT2RR6rdMvuQLXdCJnfTAxF3oiaaVWy8UC1c-5fe1Q==&c=FtzBAtj6yZVgxorq2ByOE9-k0_fLQ97N0j-kEMZM-HpDEzWVw0LThA==&ch=W2Jo0gGFEp6thsQxaWKorn2KHl8b_pDp6YJl986PKKx3aVfnszOmFw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YR0rpiNp7vDHp9Az5Z3ztTz2wIDTvywoiSBOewqfRqmVq0igdUTlum989_lLpRD-PwD7SA14ZnqYapaxBwaQrS7DF38J1CEXiuYesxj46nuNpX2rR4gfKYc9N-MpqgJAMH2sveoAuZHtNuOMLFxlRw==&c=FtzBAtj6yZVgxorq2ByOE9-k0_fLQ97N0j-kEMZM-HpDEzWVw0LThA==&ch=W2Jo0gGFEp6thsQxaWKorn2KHl8b_pDp6YJl986PKKx3aVfnszOmFw==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001YR0rpiNp7vDHp9Az5Z3ztTz2wIDTvywoiSBOewqfRqmVq0igdUTlum7sw8gmRGcTJBxxI201lNNcUQM4mSii9U1f6vQYIgGVqenao-4rIUv-EBbMTu4qDzBQaAhWNoFiMQJ1JyqKK2taLON-4B-ndm4Cl9lgGgCvKXPcDjtgRpk=&c=FtzBAtj6yZVgxorq2ByOE9-k0_fLQ97N0j-kEMZM-HpDEzWVw0LThA==&ch=W2Jo0gGFEp6thsQxaWKorn2KHl8b_pDp6YJl986PKKx3aVfnszOmFw==
mailto:msshapiro@aol.com


Girls on The Run
Last weekend our Sauganash ladies participated in the GOTR final 5K

race downtown. This was a culmination of their Girls on the Run
program this entire spring. Great job by all and thanks for representing
Sauganash School so well. Shout out to Mrs. Allegretti, Mrs. Vanecko,

Ms. Bertini, and Ms. Gescheidle for coaching them!



Sauganash Scientists
#TeamSauganash



Sauganash Administration
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